
You Said We Did 

 

 

Leeds SENDIASS ‘service information’ leaflets 
 
On Thursday 30th March 2021, 2 members of the SEND Youth Forum attending a zoom focus session with SENDIASS to provide them with 
feedback on their young people’s service information leaflets.  

 
 

  
 
You said you would like to see all of the website addresses shown 
in full for young people using printed versions of a leaflet. 
 

 
We have edited the master document and added in the full website 
addresses to make the leaflet more accessible. 

 
You said you would like to see more 2D Images in the quick view 
leaflet format and less colourful images. 
 
 

 
We are looking at alternative images which use less colour and are 2D to 
better support the quick view leaflet format.  

 
You said you would like to change the leaflet titles which used the 
words ‘working with’ and we discussed using the title format 
‘your’ which we have been using on our website.  
 

 
We have edited the master documents and changed the title to ‘Your 
SENDIASS ‘ to make the leaflet content clearer and more relevant to you. 

 


